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Dr. John Muil
Chair, Zoology Department
Weber State University

Re: Five year program review meeting




The committee sees no need for additional efforts in terms of this program review process and
recommends that the department complete its next program review in a timeframe determined
by the Dean in support of staggering the next set of college reviews over several years. ‘
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